
From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh 
Sent: 1/6/2012 11:35:20 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Dahlgren, Joan (joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Happy New Year! 

Thanks Laura, I will ask Joan to schedule a lunch for us. 
Joan, 
Would you please schedule a lunch for me and Laura? Thanks 
Sepideh Khosrowjah 
Chief of Staff to Commissioner Mike Florio 
California Public Utilities Commission, 505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco, CA 94102 
(0)415-703-1190 
(C) 415-271-2760 
(F) 415-703-2532 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2012 11:10 AM 
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh 
Subject: RE: Happy new year! 

Sepideh 

February looks good - doesn't it already feel like January is completely gone? Weird. 
The 22nd, 23rd or 24th would all work for me. You pick a date and we'll at least get it on our calendars. 
I know your schedule is always and understandably subject to change. 

Thanks, and good luck this month! 
Laura 

From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh [mailto:sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2012 6:09 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Happy new year! 

Hi Laura, 
Happy New Year to you and your family. I hope all is well with you. Lunch sounds good, but January is 
crazy. How about a day in the week of February 20th after the Commission meeting? Let me know. 
Thanks 
Sepideh 

SB GT&S 0261200 
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Sepideh Khosrowjah 
Chief of Staff to Commissioner Mike Florio 
California Public Utilities Commission, 505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco, CA 94102 
(0)415-703-1190 
(C) 415-271-2760 
(F) 415-703-2532 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2012 4:36 PM 
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh 
Subject: Happy new year! 

Sepideh 

Hope you got a break from meetings and emails over the holidays. It already seems like January is 
rushing to a close. 

I'd like to get on your calendar for coffee or lunch when you are available, simply to catch up. I know 
you are swamped, always. But would Friday the 20th be a possibility? 

Or some other date toward the end of january? 

Thanks 
Laura 
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